
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/6/2016 11:44:42 AM

Subject: Fwd: message

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Bob Bouyea <bobbouyea@gmail.com>

Date:  October 6, 2016 at 11:43:05 AM EDT

To: <briansymmes@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Fwd: message

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Bob Bouyea <bobbouyea@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Oct 6, 2016 at 11:29 AM

Subject: message

To: sboone@dew.sc.gov

We encourage all businesses and employees in the evacuation zones to heed the warning of the 
governor. As hurricane Matthew approaches,people need to make the right decisions for their 
families.

We encourage businesses to be flexible and to protect their assets, which are those employees.

However, there are options available to people who might lose their jobs by following the 
governor's warnings.
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